
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

REFLECTIONS 
February 7, 2024 

 

Interim Pastor 

Dr. Doug White 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Youth Mission Trip Fundraiser 

Our annual Valentine’s baked goods auction fundraiser 

will be held this Sunday, February 11th, before and after 

Sunday school.  

You can help in two ways: you can make your famous 

homemade desserts to donate to the auction and/or you 

can purchase something at the auction. The money raised 

will go toward our mission trip this summer. Thank you 

for your prayers, support, and generosity! 
 

Special Trustees’ Meeting 
On Monday, February 12th, the trustees meeting will 

begin at 5 PM to view a film. The regular meeting will 

start at 6 PM. 
 

Church Clean-Up Day 
We are asking for volunteers to help with a church wide 

clean-up on Saturday, February 24th from 9 AM-noon.  

Sign-up sheets are located in the church hallway.  If you 

should have any questions, please contact Lisa Hill at 

(865) 441-8160. Thank you. 
 

Library newsLibrary newsLibrary newsLibrary news    
The library is now open on Sunday from 8-9:30 AM and 

10:30-noon and Wednesday from 5:50-6:30 PM.  Stop in 

to browse our great selection of books and bible studies. 
 

SSSSeeeeccccururururiiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunteenteenteenteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, February 11th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Leon Roddy  

2nd Service Mike Morrell 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

 



 

WMU March Mission Action 

Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their annual 

Spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  Our 

thanks go out to all that have helped in the past to make 

this event successful. Information about “The 

Resurrection Celebration” and a list of donation items is 

available on the table located beside the Sunday School 

office.  Collection will run through Sunday, March 24th.   

If anyone wishes to start shopping now to spread out 

their purchases, the list follows: 

 2 new bath towels (Good quality, matching color) 

 2 new wash cloths (Good quality, matching color) 

 1 shampoo, 16 oz. minimum 

 3 pack of bar soap  

 1 tube toothpaste 6oz. minimum  

 2 toothbrushes (adult) 

 1 Laundry Detergent, 32-50 loads 

 1 Dish Detergent 25oz. 

 4 pack (double roll) toilet paper 

 1 All Purpose Spray Cleaner 32 oz. 

 1 container of disinfectant spray/wipes 

*Please leave the all-purpose cleaner in a separate bag to 

prevent spilling on the other items* 

*Please mark through all bar codes. 

The Baptist Center will be providing plastic totes, so you 

do not need to provide any with your donation. These 

items are available at Dollar Tree and Walmart.  
 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    NotesNotesNotesNotes    

Thank you so much for the food, cards, calls, and visits, 

but most of all, the love and prayers given to us during 

our loss. We can never express how much each of you 

means to us! Please continue to pray for our family 

during this time. 

-The Simerly Family 

 

 

 

 
FEBRURY EARLY MORNING GREETERSFEBRURY EARLY MORNING GREETERSFEBRURY EARLY MORNING GREETERSFEBRURY EARLY MORNING GREETERS    

Bill and Marion Lewis 

 

KIT Meeting 

The next KIT meeting is on Wednesday, February 21st at 

11:00 AM. Join us for lunch and fellowship. 

 

NurNurNurNursery sery sery sery VolVolVolVolunteers Neunteers Neunteers Neunteers Needededededededed    
Our church has been blessed with a growing number of 

children, and we're praying to be able to welcome even 

more as the new subdivision is added! We want to 

minister to young families by providing many loving 

adults to care for their small children during church 

services so mom and dad can focus on worship and 

Biblical teaching. If you have a heart for children, we 

need you! We currently need volunteers in our nursery 

(Birth-2) for the 8:30 and 10:45 service and our 3–5-year-

old class at the 8:30 and 10:45 service.  

YOU DO NOT HAVE TO HELP EVERY MONTH! You 

can help one Sunday every other month or one Sunday 

every third month. You may even choose specific months 

you're willing and able to help.  

Volunteers should be 18 or older, a member or regular 

attender of PGBC, and have a background check 

completed by the church. (A member must be present in 

each class, but regular attendees are welcome and 

encouraged to serve with them.) Please call or text Emily 

Effler at (865) 567-2845 for questions or to volunteer. 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

 


